
Osbournby Newsletter 
Friday 22nd July 2025 

Online Safety 
 

Please find attached How to Stay Safe Online this Summer.  

SAFEGUARDING 

Safeguarding Over the Summer Holidays 

While school is closed over the summer break if you have ANY safeguarding concerns, 

please call 01522 782111. 

If you believe a child to be in immediate danger, please call the police on 999.  

   

Parent Survey 

 

Please, please take a moment to fill 

out our parent survey.  Your feedback 

really is important to us and we do 

make changes as a result of the 

things that parents say. 

 

We know that the survey didn’t work 

for some people when they first tried 

but this has now been resolved and is 

working for everyone!  

 

Thank you 



Spotlight on… 

 

 

 

 

             

                                                              ...Mr Johnston and Mrs Saunders. 
 

We would like to wish Mr J all the best in his new job and say thank you for 

all that he has done for the children while he has been at the school.   We will 

miss you Mr J.  
 

Mrs Saunders will be going off on Maternity leave today.  We would like to 

wish Mrs Saunders and her husband lots of luck as they begin a new chapter 

in their story, as parents.  We look forward to getting baby updates and     

seeing her and baby next year. 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING  

Self-Regulation  

As adults we know how to deal with disappointments, setbacks and anger 

but, for  children, they have to learn how to regulate their emotions through ‘big’ 

feelings like these.  If your child finds this tricky, why not check out this great free guide 

with 10 top tips on supporting children with self-regulation which is attached!  

Forest School Sessions  
 

Forest School will be on a Wednesday from September as normal.  We will 

let you know in our first news letter back who will be taking part in Forest 

School first session each week. 

 



Dates for your Diary 

Flu Vaccinations—Reception—Year 5 
 

Please find attached to this week’s Newsletter the information to register your child for 
their Flu Vaccination. This is a quick and painless nasal spray for most children and not an 
injection. 

 Only parents of Reception to Year 5 children need to do this. 

This vaccination is recommended to help protect your child against flu. Flu can be an     
unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating your child 
will also help protect more vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread of flu. 
All the information you need to consent to your child having their Flu Vaccination is in the 
letter. 

 

Date Event  Notes  

4th Sept First Day of Term 1  



Health on Holiday 

With many of our families headed off on holiday over the break, we thought that 

this guide would come in handy... 



 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL TERMS AND HOLIDAYS 2025/2026 
 

 

TERM 1         (Autumn) 
 First Day of Term  Thursday 4th September 2025 

 Last Day of Term   Thursday 23rd October 2025 

 

TERM 2 

 First Day of Term  Monday 3rd November 2025  

 Last Day of Term  Friday 19th December 2025 

 

TERM 3        (Spring) 

 First Day of Term  Tuesday 6th January 2026 

         Last Day of Term  Friday 13th February 2026 

  

TERM 4             

 First Day of Term  Monday 23th February 2026  

 Last Day of Term  Thursday 2nd April 2026 
 

TERM 5       (Summer) 
 First Day of Term  Tuesday 21st April 2026       

 May Bank Holiday  Monday 4th May 2026 

  Last Day of Term  Friday 22nd May 2026   

 

TERM 6 

 First Day of Term  Monday 1st June 2026 

 Last Day of Term  Wednesday 22nd July 2026 

  

**  TRAINING DAYS (School closed to pupils) **    
  

 Tuesday 2nd September 2025    

         Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

        Friday 24th October 2025 



 

Celebration Assembly Friday 

Each Friday, we hold a celebration assembly to recognise the hard work 

and achievements of our pupils.    

 

We awarded “Worker of the Week” to: 

 

 Bumblebees  -   Conner 

 Digger Bees   -   Isabella 

 Carpenter Bees   -   Daisy O 

  

 And we also awarded “Osbournby All Star” to: 

   

         Bumblebees  -   All Of Bumble Bees 

  Digger Bees   -    Dexter 

      Carpenter Bees  -   Mitchell & George M (from Digger  

 Bees for taking part in the School Production) 

   

 

“Sports Star Award”—  Harry L 

 

Well done to all the children that took part in sporting events throughout the school 

year. 

  

 

 

 


